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PATIENT RESPONSIBILITY:  

CURRENT INSURANCE  

 

• ALL patients are required to show their insurance card(s) 
at each visit. 
 

• Your insurance card will be REQUIRED regardless if anything has 
changed since your last visit. 
 

• If you do not have your insurance card, you WILL need to 
RESCHEDULE or be seen as a SELF PAY patient until you are able 
to provide a copy. 
 

• **It is YOUR sole responsibility to provide CURRENT insurance 
information at time of service.  Failure to do so will result in all 
charges being billed directly to YOU. 
 

• We will NOT accept updated insurance once the visit has occurred.  
Therefore, we will not be able to refile your claim to a different 
insurance payer at a later date. Thus, YOU will be responsible for 
the charges. 

 

(*We will no longer accept photos or online images.  You must present the 

actual insurance card at time of visit.) 


